
WESTCHESTER NEIGHBORS ASSOCIATION
7601 Goddard Avenue

LosAngeles, California 90045
310-641-8259

Mr. Jeffrey Ladou
Bureau of Engineering Central District
201 North Figueroa St., Suite 770
Los Angeles, Ca. 90012
(213482-7467 Jeffrey.Ladou@LACity.org)

Re: Installation of above ground facility (AGF) in Residential Zoned Area of Westchester, Ca. 90045
located at West 78th St., 81' East of EI Manor Street and West 78th St., 85' East of EI Manor Street
(City Ref.: # 2009006005)

Dear Mr. Ladou,

The Westchester Neighbors Association membership consists of the residents living within the 90045
zip code and is open to associate membership by our local businesses and works for the betterment
of our quality of life.

There is significant objection to placement of these towers in our residential neighborhood instead of
being placed in commercial areas. Our association opposes the T-Mobile's application for a variance
to build a Power Meter Pedestal, 20.25" wide x 17.25" deep x 48" high and to install a 43 foot tall
wood utility pole because it is located among homes.

Another cell tower pole extension proposal, ENV-201 0-1919-CE, at 5580 W. Thornburn Ave. in our
community is more appropriately placed. This letter includes a satellite map photo showing the
location of this tower which serves as an example of more appropriate placement. It does not
obstruct views nor irritate neighbors with the controversy addressing health or safety risks.

Feel free to contact us if you have any questions.

Sincerely,

Westchester Neighbors Association

cc. Councilman Bill Rosendahl


